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Ms. Ericka Goldson, the UNFPA Representative in Namibia and her delegation paid Ambassador Asazuma a 

courtesy call at the Embassy of Japan in Namibia. Ms. Goldson gave a background on the Japan 

Supplementary Budget funded UNFPA projects, Living No One Behind, which stretched from 2022 to 2024. 

She expounded on the main focus areas of the projects which included Livelihood support, Life skills 

and Mental Health and Psychosocial Support Services (MHPSS), provision of life-saving Sexual and 

Reproductive Health (SRH) and Gender Based Violence (GBV) services. Both Ambassador Asazuma and Ms. 

Goldson agreed on the commonalities between the Government of Japan’s areas of interest in its 

development cooperation agenda and UNFPA’s focus areas. They also agreed to jointly visit project 

sites to assess the continued impact of projects after their successful implementation. 
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